
 

Meeting wth Michael from Kirkwells 

 

As representatives of Harbury Parish Council Samantha Allen and Pat Summers 
met Michael Wellock from Kirkwells in Leamington Spa on 29th May 2015 at 
2pm. 

In February 2015 Neil Pearce from the Avon Planning Service told the Steering 
Group that they should use data collected in October/November 2013 as a 
starting point for the Neighbourhood Development Plan. It was a valuable 
resource which should not be wasted.  

Michael agreed that this was the right strategy. He had been emailed 
information produced between October 3013 and April 2015, as well as some 
of the draft objectives and policies.  

Samantha updated Michael on the comments made at the Open Afternoon 
and Pat showed him the minutes of Steering Group meetings. 

Michael was pleased that the Steering Group had done such a lot of work on 
the draft objectives and policies and felt that he could put them together in an 
appropriate NP format. He wanted any final information to be emailed to him 
so that he could produce a “Discussion Document” to show to the Steering 
Group.  

Once the “Discussion Document” has been looked at by members of the 
Steering Group Michael will visit Harbury to meet with them, and revise the 
draft according to their wishes.                                         Meeting ended 4pm. 

 
The Steering Group meeting was later arranged for July 22nd 2015 
                                                                                      – from 2pm in Harbury  Library.  
 

A notice of this meeting was put on the Neighbourhood Plan Facebook page 
and three residents requested a copy of the draft as well as it being distributed 
to the Steering Committee. 


